
The Fifteen Aayaat (Verses)  

of Prostration 

 

1. al A'raf 7:206 
"Surely, those who are with your Lord (angels) are never 
too proud to perform acts of worship to Him, but they 
glorify His Praise and prostrate before Him"  

2. ar Ra'd 13:15 
"And unto Allaah (Alone) falls in prostration whoever is 
in the heavens and the earth, willingly or unwillingly, 
and so do their shadows in the mornings and in the 
afternoons"  

3. an Nahl 16:49 
"And to Allaah prostate all that is in the heavens and 
all that is in the earth, of the live moving creatures 
and the angels, and they are not proud [i.e. they worship 
their Lord with humility]"  

4. al Israa 17:109 
"And they fall down on their faces weeping and it adds to 
their humility"  

5. Maryam 19:58 
"... When the Verses of the Most Beneficent were recited 
unto them, they fell down prostrating and weeping  

6. al Hajj 22:18 
"See you not that to Allaah prostrates whoever is in the 
heavens and whoever is on the earth, and the sun, and the 
moon, and the stars, and the mountains, and the trees, 
and Ad-Dawab (moving living creatures, beasts, etc.), and 
many of mankind?" 

7. al Hajj 22:77 
"O you who believe! Bow down, and prostrate yourselves, 
and worship your Lord and do good that you may be 
successful" 

8. al Furqan 25:60 
"And when it is said to them: "Prostrate to the Most 
Beneficent (Allaah)! They say: "And what is the Most 
Beneficent? Shall we fall down in prostration to that 
which you command us?" And it increases in them only 
aversion" 

9. an Naml 27:60 
"Allaah, laa ilaaha illa Huwa (none has the right to be 
worshipped but He), the Lord of the Supreme Throne! ,"  

10. as Sajdah 32:15 
"Only those believe in Our Ayat, who, when they are 



reminded of them fall down prostrate, and glorify the 
Praises of their Lord, and they are not proud."  

11. Saad 38:24 
"... And Dawud guessed that We have tried him and he 
sought Forgiveness of his Lord, and he fell down 
prostrate and turned (to Allaah) in repentance" 

12. Fussilat 41:38 
"But if they are too proud (to do so), then there are 
those who are with your Lord (angels) glorify Him night 
and day, and never are they tired." 

13. an Najm 53:62 
"So fall you down in prostration to Allaah, and worship 
Him (Alone)"  

14. Inshiqaq 84:21 
"And when the Qur'an is recited to them, they fall not 
prostrate," 

15. al 'Alaq 96:19 
" ... Fall prostrate and draw near to Allaah!"  

 


